
Communication regarding Deerfield Response to Covid-19 
March 26th – Update # 4 

 

To our residents, 

After the announcement of the Stay at Home Order from Judge Hidalgo, we have decided to close the 
Playground equipment and Basketball courts until further notice to comply with this order. 
 

To be clear, the following facilities are currently closed until further notice: 

 Clubhouse & Annex 
 Meeting rooms 
 Pool 
 Playground equipment (both parks) 
 Basketball court 
 Baseball field  

 

The following facilities are currently open until further notice: 

 Tennis courts (Only resident use, no guests) 
 Exercise equipment (Only one person at a time, even if designed for two) 
 Restrooms – Antibacterial soap available – Use at your own risk. 
 Greenbelt 

*Note – These facilities allow for social distancing and social distancing should be maintained at all 
time. Use is at your own risk. 

 

Please help us comply and reduce the risk of this virus from spreading, and always put the safety of you 
and your family first.  Please do not remove the amenity closed signs. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Eric Toureilles 
Deerfield President 


